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Winnebago County Sheriff’s Deputies injured during Bomb callout 

 
Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department Bomb Team was requested by Rock County Sheriff’s Office to respond to the 
10,000 block of Cheophas Road, Beloit, WI., for a report of dynamite in a trailer on the property.  During the disposal of 
the dynamite, three (3) Deputies were injured.  All three deputies were transported to a local hospital for treatment of 
their injuries.   
 
Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office and Rock County Sheriff’s Office are actively conducting an investigation.  Please 
follow the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office on social media for further updates. 
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Please follow us on Social Media, Facebook (Sheriff Winnebago County), Instagram (winnsheriff), Twitter (@winnsheriff) 
or on our website:  www.winnebagosheriff.com  
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